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I oppose the passage of HB 3166.  This type of voting, in my opinion: is confusing, 

expensive, time cumbersome to process, and may not be reflective of what the voter 

wanted for their vote.  (meaning their vote may not count because it was thrown out 

due to not filling a ballot out correctly). There are few areas in the country that have 

passed this type of voting.  And the one's that have, many decided to get rid of it.   

Voters, across the state (excluding Portland) made their wishes known when they 

rejected this type of voting.  Hear what we say and quit trying to push this through 

without the people's ok.  I, personally, am tired of the legislature doing this when an 

election outcome is not want they want.   


